
General. Aniline & Film Corporation 
Binghamton, N. Y.

July 7, 1955

RECEIVED
1Ì 1955

J. V.N. D.
Mr. Eugene S. Troy 
Assistant to Dr. Dorr 
90 Park Avenue 
New York 16, New York 

Dear Mr. Troy:

I have received with genuine pleasure Mrs. Dorr's
unique creation. It is another outstanding achievement 
and reflects her mastery of the written word, as well as 
light and shadows..

Please be assured that I am grateful not only for
the book, but your thoughtfulness in sending it to me. I 
am glad to have it in my library.

With sincere regards and best wishes to the gifted
artist whose visit I recall with a great deal of pleasure.

Sinoerely

LE/n


